Welcome to Worship!

Today at Friendly Avenue

Guest Reception

Immediately following 10:45 a.m. Worship Service
In the Ministry Center—Room MC-104(Conference Room)

Join together to meet one another and staff members
for a brief time of fellowship.

4:00 pm- Prayer Discovery Team Mtg. ~ Conf Room

4:00 pm-YMT Meeting

4:15 pm - Youth Bells

5:00 pm - YOUTH Choir

6:00 pm - S.O.L.D./ATTIC/KidsPraise

SUNDAY SCHOOL - THE PLACE TO BE!

Are you a member of FABC, but not a member of Sunday School? We need to be united in friendship, fellowship, and love in these days when we have lost our pastor. Please come to Sunday School next Sunday! If you do not know what class to attend, we will be delighted to help you. You can visit several classes, and find one where you feel that you belong. You get to know many more people, learn much from Bible study, grow spiritually, and feel a great sense of belonging! BE HERE SUNDAY! Call Doris Henderson – 336-292-3567, Ext. 312, for help in finding a class.

Evening Prayer Chain — 643-0773 Emergency Prayer Chain — 299-5700 Prayer Room — 574-9166 You may leave a message at any time.

Assistive Listening Devices
Available in the Worship Center/Sanctuary
Please see an usher in the foyer before service.

<u>Thank you</u>

Thank you to my church family for the cards and calls after my recent surgery. Special thanks to Pastor Steve King, for praying with me on my way to surgery!

~ Marlene Henderson

FACP News

Friendly Ave Christian Preschool will be accepting registration for the 2017-18 School Year from active FABC members on Monday March 6th. If you are interested in enrollment for your preschool child, please contact the preschool office at 336-292-3578 or email our director Sandy Johnson at sjohnson@friendlyavenue.com. Active members of Friendly Avenue Baptist Church are eligible for a discounted tuition rate with an authorization note from a FABC staff member.

Breeze

https://fabc.breezechms.com/

Have you received an email asking you to join your church family on **Breeze**? If not, please email cshupe@friendlyavenue.com so we can get you connected! What is **Breeze**? Breeze is an effortless way to get connected with your church family.

Features include access to our online church directory, your groups (aka tags), your giving record, and access/management of your personal and family information, ensuring we have the most up-to-date information.

<u>DOWNLOAD THE MOBILE APP</u>: Church ID: FABC www.breezechms.com/mobile-app

FABC Ministry News

DEPARTURE TIME INFO FOR CHURCH UNDER THE BRIDGE

David Moore will be driving the FABC Bus to "Church Under the Bridge" on Saturday evening March 4th.

He will be transporting the food and supplies, as well as volunteers from the church to the Spring Garden location. The bus will leave the church parking lot **promptly** at 4:45 PM and return after the service arriving back at the church about 8:15 PM

Anyone who wants to participate in this ministry, but does not want to drive their own car, should be at the **Westridge side of FABC by 4:30 PM.** We will have plenty of room. So come and join us.

For those who are driving, the address of "Church Under The Bridge" is 201 Spring Garden Street, Greensboro 27410. We look forward to seeing you there as we minister to homeless of Greensboro.

<u>Urban Ministries Donations</u>

Please remember those in need by contributing to Urban Ministries on March 5, 2017. Your donations make a difference for many who are going hungry.

Wednesday Night Supper

Please make your reservation for Wednesday Night Supper <u>BEFORE 2:00 pm each Tuesday.</u> Call Dawn in the church office at 292-3567, Ext 301, or email dkellum@friendlyavenue.com. Thanks!

FABC Weekly Schedule

SUNDAYS

8:15 am TRADITIONAL WORSHIP
(Childcare provided)
9 - 12 LIBRARY HOURS

9:30 CHILDREN'S LIBRARY HOURS
SUNDAY SCHOOL

10:45 TRADITIONAL WORSHIP

Worship Center

CONTEMPORARY WORSHIP

Ministry Center

KAREN CHURCH WORSHIP

Fellowship Hall

MONDAYS

6:30 pm Citizenship Class

7 pm Tutoring TUESDAYS

10:00 am Singing Seniors - Choir Room

2:00 pm Widows of Greensboro

(2nd & 4th Tuesday of each month)

6:30 pm Praise Band Rehearsal

WEDNESDAYS

10:30 am GriefShare (resumes Jan 11th) 5:00 pm Wednesday Night Supper 5:15 pm Hosanna Ringers (Sept.) 6-6:30 pm Library Hours 6-7:30 pm AWANA

6:15 pm Bible Study – *Fellowship Hall* (*Childcare provided*)

6:15 pm Worship Choir

THURSDAY

6:45 am Men's Bible Study - Conf. Room 2:00 p.m. Stitch N Time (every 4th Thurs.) SATURDAY

11:00 am Christian 12 Step Mtg. MC 103

Deacons of the Week Bill Tharrignton Brian Muller

OFFICE STAFF
Chonda Shupe
Office Manager—Ext. 325
Dawn Kellum

Administrative Assistant- Ext. 301
<u>Connie Freeman</u>

PT Administrative Assistant-Ext. 303

FABC Ministry Staff

Rev. Terry Smith, Interim Pastor

Rev. Steve King, Associate Pastor Home: 471-1779 Cell: 471-1779 sking@friendlyavenue.com

Office Ext. 313

Rev. Rob Miller

Minister of Music & Worship Home: 662-0463 Cell: 686-4555 rmiller@friendlyavenue.com

Office Ext. 302

Rev. Jamie Burkett

Minister to Students Cell: 355-7889

jburkett@friendlyavenue.com

Office Ext. 307

Shelby Hallquist, Director,

School-Age Children & Families Ministry shallquist@friendlyavenue.com

Office Ext. 311

Chris White

Worship Leader cwhite@friendlyavenue.com

Office Ext. 308

Connie Hastings

Music Associate/Organist chastings@friendlyavenue.com

Office Ext. 309

Sandy Johnson. Director

Friendly Avenue Christian Preschool Home: 697-5718 Cell: 601-2583 sjohnson@friendlyavenue.com

Office Ext. 314 (School # 292-3578)

Dr. Doris Henderson

Director of Outreach dhenderson@friendlyavenue.com

Office Ext. 312

Rev. Bryan Presson

Burmese Karen Church Planter bpresson@friendlyavenue.com Office Ext. 319

FABC Ministry News

Regular Offerings Update for January 2017		
Ś	120,196.00	Monthly Budget Goal
\$	137,106.63	Monthly Actual Receipts
\$	1,057,696.00	YTD Budget Goal
\$	1,009,151.13	YTD Actual Receipts
\$	(48,544.87)	YTD Difference

WMU Council Meeting

March 7th, 11:00 am, in the Parlor

Home & Closet Sale - Saturday, March 11

It's time to clean out your closets to raise money for missions! Volunteers are needed to set up on Thursday, March 9, and Friday, March 10. Volunteers are needed to work the sale on Sat and clean up from noon to 3 pm. This is a HUGE outreach effort. Contact **Sara MacSween** at 336-337-7095 with questions.

Please <u>LEAVE Connect Cards and Bulletin Inserts</u> in pews to be picked up for the office to recycle. <u>Do not throw them away</u>. We recycle them! <u>Thank you!</u>





10:45 a.m.— Terry Smith

February 26, 2017

4800 West Friendly Avenue, Greensboro, NC 27410

336-292-3567 * Fax 336-292-3683

www.friendlyavenue.com